
As a parent of a high school student I strongly support SB554. I want their school administrators to be allowed to restrict guns in 
their buildings and campuses because more guns do not make people safer. Guns have no place in schools or other places where 
children gather because of the danger of child access to firearms and unintentional shootings. 


